
   Issue:  July & Aug 2025 

Lutterworth Beat  
Newsletter 

Meet your team  

We have listened to you and the concerns you raised and will prioriƟse the following in September 2025.  

Priority 1: AnƟ‐Social Behaviour (ASB)  

You said: you have been telling us about what anƟ‐social behaviour is of concern to you. This can include anything from 
excessive noise, drug usage, parƟes and many more. Your local Beat Team works closely with partner agencies such as 
the council and housing to ensure that we can tackle this behaviour and prevent it from recurring.  

 
Priority 2: Motor vehicle crime  

You Said:  you told us that you were concerned about vehicle crime this includes anything from theŌ of vehicle to theŌ 
from vehicle.   

 

Priority 3: Road Safety  

You Said: You have told us that road safety is a priority, this includes speeding, dangerous driving, no insurance, no 
MOT, no tax and more.  

 

 AnƟ Social Behaviour—The local neighbourhood team conduct regular patrols in highlighted prob‐

lem areas. Officers will adverƟse on our social media channels when they are out and about pa‐

trolling We record all ASB on our shared system with Harborough District Council and together we 

will do what we can to reduce problems and provide you with the saƟsfacƟon. We conƟnue to en‐

courage you to report concerns and locaƟons to us, we need this informaƟon to conduct more tar‐

geted patrols  

 • Road Safety—the local beat team regularly conduct speed checks and deal with any traffic issues 

that are reported on the beat. We endeavour to update via social media or Neighbourhood Link 

when we complete these duƟes.  

PS Charlie Davies  

PC James Day  

PC James WhiƩaker 

PCSO Steve Adams 
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#YouSaid - What matters to you. 

#WeDid - What we are doing 
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#WeDid - What we are doing 

Speeding Checks:  

On 8th July PC 4175 and PC 1035 completed speed checks at the following locaƟons: 

•        Main Street, Ullesthorpe 

 Brookfield Way, LuƩerworth 

 LuƩerworth Road, Gilmorton 

It was great to see vehicles following the speed limit and we will conƟnue to complete 

speeding checks. If you have any speeding issues you want us to look at please let us know!  

PS 4674 DAVIES was out on foot patrol.  

 

Your neighbourhood officers are aware that anƟsocial behaviour is a priority to the community 

of LuƩerworth, as you have told us through the neighbourhood link survey. 

 

We understand that anƟsocial behaviour can cause distress. It can include inconsiderate behav‐

iour, inappropriate vehicle use, graffiƟ and neighbourhood disputes.If you have witnessed anƟ‐

social behaviour of any kind, report it at hƩps://leicspolice.link/5XpsK 

 

The team have been out walking the beat, speaking with people within the community and 

aƩending numerous of the ASB hot spots locaƟons including; 

 

 Coventry Road Park 

 The memorial Garden 

 St Marys Road 

 St Marys Cemetery  
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Upcoming Community Engagements 
 

 

Your Views Survey 

 

Lutterworth Beat Newsletter 

Follow our channels for the latest updates 

Your local NPA Facebook page 

Receive more updates 

WhatsApp Channel 

Instagram 

Please keep an eye on our social media page and the Leicestershire police website for fur‐

ther upcoming events.  

PCSO ADAMS aƩended Claybrooke Primary School.  

I only parked outside Claybrooke Primary School to keep an eye on traffic for 2 minutes . 2 

minutes. Next thing. Me, and the car, are on the play ground coming face to face with some eager look‐

ing children. 

Thanks to all at the school for allowing this unexpected visit. 

What a great group of children. They had all the answers to what the police do, and how to keep safe. 

Once again. Thanks to Claybrooke Primary School. My pleasure.   

Officers patrolled around Wycliffe school re parking issues.  

An unannounced visit to the Wycliffe School this aŌernoon to see how 

the rest of the year was going to go. Yes parking.  

Well if it carries on like this. Everyone should be happy. No children 

will be hurt. 


